
 
 
 
 
 
Meeting: Children and Young People’s Strategic Partnership 

Board    
 
Date:   6 May 2008  
  
Report Title:  Information item:  Core Strategy 
 
Report of:  Director, the Children and Young People’s Service 
 
 
Summary 
 
Haringey’s planning policies are contained in the Unitary Development Plan.  
Following new planning rules this plan will need to be replaced with a new set 
of policies in the next three years.  The main document in this new set is 
known as the Core Strategy. 
 
The Core Strategy sets out the overall aims for how land in Haringey should 
be used up until 2020. It is a spatial plan which includes economic, social, 
cultural and ecological policies.  It will outline how the council and its partners 
will deliver local and strategic development needs including housing, 
employment, leisure and retail provision.  It links together objectives from 
other plans and strategies for Haringey to form a set of objectives that will be 
applied to all applications for development in the borough.   
 
The Haringey Strategic Partnership has asked that each theme board is 
informed about the proposals around the Core Strategy.  The Council has 
been consulting local people and stakeholders on the Haringey Core Strategy 
Issues and Options Paper (see leaflet) during February-March 2008.  A 
session is also being planned with the Youth Council.  This is the first stage in 
developing the Core Strategy. 
 
Following this a set of preferred options will be developed.  These will be 
brought back to the CYPSP, and other HSP theme boards, for further 
discussion and consultation.   
 
 
Recommendations 
 
That the CYPSP note the Core Strategy 
 
 
For more information contact: 
 
Sharon Shoesmith, Director, The Children and Young People’s Service 

for children & young people 



 
Telephone Number: 020 8489 3230 
E-mail: sharon.shoesmith@haringey.gov.uk 
 
 
 


